Steven Seee

From: Kathleen GODLEY <kcg88@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:33 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Donna Policastro; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: H 5351 Statement in opposition

Greetings,

Attached is my statement in opposition to this bill. | am optimistic that stakeholders can work with the Department of
Health is evolve their Medical Spa and IV therapy Guidance from July 2024 to optimize patient safety.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Kathleen Carney-Godley, MD, FAAD

Past President, Rhode Island Dermatology Society
www.ridermsociety.org

Personai: kcg88@verizon.net
Mobile:  401-258-8960

"We cannot solve our problems with the same thinking we used to create them.” Albert Einstein



